

'Unique learners. Limitless learning.'



8th September 2024

Our ref: OM/006/KB

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Horse Riding

This term we are offering horse riding lesson to the first group from Walliams start date to be confirmed.

These sessions will be held on a Wednesday during school time at Dovecote Farm, Orston and pupils will travel to and from the lessons on school transport.

Your child will require a change of suitable clothing such as jogging bottoms & wellies, and a warm coat for the cooler weather.

Please can we ask that you complete and return the attached consent form by Wednesday 11th September 2024.

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact your child's class tutor.

Yours sincerely

Ollie Maltby

Assistant Headteacher

IF YOU REQUIRE ANY LETTERS TRANSLATING, PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL

Ambergate Campus, Dysart Road, Grantham, NG31 7LP. Tel: 01476 564957 Sandon Campus, Sandon Close, Grantham, NG31 9AX. Tel: 01476 564994

enquiries@ganf-cit.co.uk

































